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Written exams on site – additional information (protection concept, spare computers) 

 

Dear students,  

I'd like to inform you about spare computers, body temperature measurements and mask 
dispensation regarding the written examinations. If you have any questions, please contact 
your director of studies. 

Spare computers 

If you have problems with your computer during the written examination, please contact the 
examination oversight. Spare computers are available at the examination sites. 

Measurement of body temperature 

As part of the protection concept for the written examinations, body temperature ("fever 
measurement") will be measured in the entrance area. If a student has an elevated body 
temperature, this student will take the examination under supervision in a separate room. 

Mask dispensation 

Students must submit the mask dispensation to the emergency department (notfall@fhgr.ch) 
at least 1 week in advance of the semester examinations. A certificate from a doctor or 
psychotherapist is required. Students with mask dispensation write the examination under 
supervision in a separate room. 

Currently, no tests are required for students with mask dispensation. The UAS Grisons 
reserves the right to request additional tests for students with mask dispensation. 

Kind regards 

Prof. Martin Studer, Prorector 

 

https://www.fhgr.ch/fileadmin/coronavirus/Schutzkonzept_en.pdf
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